
Deddington through Facebook – July 
A fourth batch of posts from the Community Noticeboard, showcasing what concerned 
residents as more lockdown restrictions were released. Not included here is the lively 
conversation over whether the pubs and cafés should be allowed to extend their trading 
into the Market Place. Lines were drawn between the parkers and the socialisers, with 
the socialisers the firm favourites. 
 
New arrangements at the pubs top the list. First, from Anton Hayter on his decision not 
to open the Pie Pub: 

 

 
 
 

 



And from the Unicorn: 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 



And from the Red Lion 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 


